MARTIN & JONES

Attorneys at Law

Martin & Jones has been helping injured North Carolinians for nearly 40 years. Our number one priority has always
been the wellbeing of our clients and their families. In these unprecedented times, as the COVID-19 pandemic

continues to impact our country and our lives, our law firm continues to focus on the safety of our clients.

As we have done from the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic, Martin & Jones will follow CDC guidance. As such,
and effective immediately, if you have been fully vaccinated against the COVID-19 virus, there’s no requirement to

wear a face mask and practice social distancing while in our public office space.

Likewise, if you have not been fully vaccinated, we ask that you please continue to wear a face mask and continue to

practice social distancing. If you do not have your own, face masks are available for your use in our reception areas.

Thank you for your cooperation. Keep safe.
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